
Celebrate your wedding anniversary ..Are you          
celebrating a 25th, 30th, 40th, 50th, 60th or any                 
anniversary over 60 years this year? The Bishop 
would like to invite you to join him at a special 
celebration Mass. At St Bede’s Church in Basing-
stoke on Saturday 30th June 2018. It is a wonder-
ful occasion to celebrate and witness to Marriage. 
If you would like to come, please visit the anniver-
saries website for more information and to regis-
ter 

Bereavement Support Workshop on Sat 7th  
July. You are warmly invited to a workshop that 
will look at the process of a parish helping people   
going through dying and bereavement. The 
speaker will be Kathryn Turner, head of the       
Department for Spirituality in the Diocese of   
Newcastle. There will also be speakers from our 
diocese. Please come if you are interested in 
learning more, even if you or your parish aren’t 
currently doing any work in this area. At Milner 
hall, next to the Winchester parish centre. From 
10am-12.30. Please book a free place by contact-
ing Philippa Foster, the Leader of the Pastoral Care 
Services team in the diocese, on                      
pfoster@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk. If you can’t 
come but are interested in this important pastoral 
care work, please email Philippa, who is looking to 
build connections and community within the dio-
cese. 

THE POPE TWEETS  @pontifex 
 

No one is so poor they cannot give what they 
have, but first and foremost who they are.                                                           

Never tire of encountering Jesus in prayer, in listening to 
the Word of God, and in receiving the Eucharist.                                              
Children must be able to play, study and grow in a 
peaceful environment. Woe to anyone who stifles their 
joyful impulse to hope! 
 
Keep in touch with the latest news!  
The Diocese of Portsmouth issues a weekly e-news. Go 
to www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk and add your email 
address to receive these updates. 
 
Please pray for: All fathers, grandfathers and            
step fathers. May the Light of the Lord illuminate their 
decisions always. 

 

 

 

General Data Protection and Gift Aid:                                         
The information we receive from the parishioners will be 
held securely and only used for making a Gift Aid        
repayment claim. It will not be used for marketing nor 
shared or sold to any other organisation. You do not 
need to be contacted individually. The data will be    
protected for all of you. Thank you 

Calling all Catechists 

The Diocesan Formation for Mission team has prepared our 

next Day for Catechists which will take place on Saturday 

20th October in St John's Cathedral. The team is very excited 

about all the good things they are preparing for all diocesan 

catechists and Children’s Liturgy coordinators on the 

20th October (see here). This day will also be a fantastic op-

portunity to recruit and invite potential catechists to come 

along, as we will spend some time discovering the mission 

and charisms of the catechist.. Book here. 

 Also, the team is inviting diocesan catechists to join them on 

the 20-24th September for the 2nd International Congress on 

Catechesis, which will take place in Rome (see here) If you are 

interested in attending the congress, email                             

Sr Hyacinthe: ffm@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 

CAFOD WALK ON SUNDAY. 

A big Thank you to all the parishioners and friends who 
joined in the walk  on last Sunday 10th. We are very 
grateful to Simon and Gosia Smith for their support and 
for the splendid cream tea they kindly provided for us at 
the end of the walk. Thank you. 

If you have any announcement to be made in the church or 
newsletter we would like to have it by Thursday morning. 
Only emergency ones to be brought to the sacristy on   
Sunday morning. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED   

We are looking for volunteers to help with reading at 
St. Michael’s. Training will be provided.  We also need 

helpers for Children’s Liturgy flower arrangers and 

cleaners at St. Bernard’s. Please contact the office. 

Thank you 

Invite a Friend to Church                                          
One of the most common way in which people come 
to church is by invitation from friends or relatives. 
Have you ever thought to invite a friend, neighbour or 
relations to mass? Especially when they are going 
through one of the most difficult time of their lives? 
“Would you like to come to church with me on Sun-
day so that we can pray together for you and for your 
present situation?”   

St. Michael’s church open:                                          
On Tuesdays 10am to 3pm and Thursdays from 10am 
to 3pm we will keep St. Michael’s church open (side 
door) If you want to come in and pray or light a can-

OUR PARISH SHOP : FAITH, HOPE & CHARITY  
8 ST JOHN’S STREET, HYTHE     
Tel: 02380 207882  
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Office hours: Tue and Thurs. 10-3pm 

June 17 to June 23 11th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

Year B Weekdays Year 2 
MASS TIMES 

SUNDAY 9.00am MASS  SB’s  
SUNDAY 11.00am  MASS.. SM’s 

Mass Intention: St. B. Jane Anne Phillips RIP 
St.M.: Jeremiah Keating RIP 

 
Anniversaries this week: RIP: Patrick Kirwan (17) Peter  
Mullen (17), Paul Connolly(20), Ellen Terry (20), Catherine 
Cockton (22) 
 
 

 

  

For Sacrament of the sick or Holy Communion to the sick 
or housebound: contact parish office  

Please keep in your prayers: Violetta Baddour, David  
Bazley, Janice Bird, Philomena Breen,  Christopher 
Browne, Marion Butler, Denise Calder, Bruno 
Chrzanowski, Fr Vincent Convery, Kathryn Cox, Deny 
Croll, Baby Finlay Drozd, Keith Ellison, Derek Faiers, 
Mervyn Francis,    Dennis Freemantle, David Grennell, 
Amanda Gudge,  Sally Herbert, Fiona Francis, Catherine 
Heron, Doreen Holman, Peggy Kirwan, Sarah Marshall, 
Pauline Moore, Anne O Connor, David Parkinson, 
Michelle Ripley, Joan Smith, Emmie Walker, Brian     
Weston, Mary & Lawrie Witchell,, Brenda Atkinson. Iris 
Bolton. Magdalene Smith. Lisa Swanson. Joan Hopper. 
John Bowden. Sandra Leary. John Arnold. Christopher 
Browne 

Sick List                                                                              
Please advise the parish office if any of these names 

need to be removed. 
 
LAST WEEK COLLECTION 
Loose plate £126,05  Gift Aid £217 
 

QUIZ NIGHT and American Supper Sat 7th July. 7pm 

in St. Bernard’s Hall. Tickets £5.00. All proceeds for    

parish funds. Tickets will be on sale on Sunday 1st July. 

No ticket, no problem, just pay for the quiz on the night. 

Everyone welcome. A big thank you to Dave King, our 

Quizmaster  

Pastoral visitation of Bishop Philip to Waterside CP   

Bishop Philip will be on pastoral visitation to our parish 

on the 22nd of July 2018. He will celebrate both masses 

on that day. There will be opportunity to meet and talk 

to him after mass. Seize this chance to meet the Shep-

herd and talk to him. He is keen to meet and greet you. 

Please make sure that you are there to give him a grand 

welcome. Do not miss this wonderful occasion. We wel-

come everyone to be here. His visit will conclude with 

Eucharistic Adoration in the afternoon. Thank you            

Refugee Project Development Officer                              

Responding to the Syrian refugees crisis, the Bishop cre-

ated the Diocesan Refugee Response Working Group 

(DRRWG). The group proposed to have an officer to 

help parishes to sponsor a Syrian family through the 

Community Sponsorship Scheme. We are delighted to 

announce that Rosemary Lennon is our new Refugee 

Project Development officer. To sponsor, please see 

www.og.uk/government/publications/community-

sponsorship-how-you-can-make-it-happen. 

Weekday Mass Timings                                 
St.M. Masses at St Michael’s                             

St. B. Masses at St Bernard’s                                 

Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time 

Monday 9am. St.M Mass 

Tuesday 9.30am. St. M Mass.                          

Followed by Adoration                                                                             

Wednesday 9.30am. St.M Mass. 

Thursday.9.30am. St. B Mass.  

Friday 9.30 St.M Mass. St. John Fisher and      
St. Thomas More. Confessions available on  

Friday after mass. 

Saturday 9.30am St. M Mass.                                         

This week collection: Day for Life 

http://www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/anniversaries/
http://www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/enews/uploads/Day%20for%20Catechists%202018.pdf
http://www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/catechists
http://www.pcpne.va/content/pcpne/en/attivita/catechesi/congresso-internazionale-di-catechesi1.html
mailto:ffm@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk

